
 “But Jesus immediately said to 

them: ‘Take courage! It is I. Don't 

be afraid.’ ”  

Matthew 14:27  

 

 More pupils achieving their Gold Dojo award 

 Adding Cheer Leading back onto the dance timetable 

 Elm class’s visit from some alpacas—check out the Facebook page for more photos 

 Our two student teachers, Mr Grant and Miss Sowerby, have completed their     

placements with us. They have been a wonderful addition to our school community  

 

Highlights of the week 



Covid-19… 

Unfortunately, we have been advised that we must keep all      

restrictions in place until the end of term and I ask that parents 

continue to adhere to our risk assessment as our priority is to 

keep our school community safe. Please can you: 

* Keep to staggered start and finish times 

* Wear face masks when on the school site 

* Socially distance when on the school site 

* Keep children at home who are unwell 

Please let us know if anyone in your household displays Covid 

symptoms, is being tested or receives a positive test result.      

Lateral flow tests are freely available from the NHS. 

Sports Day – Thursday 24th June 

Each class will go to the sports field to 
take part in some sports day activities 
that Miss Riding has organised. Par-
ents will not be able to attend. Please 
send your child to school in their PE 
kit. 

Parent Pay 

Could all outstanding balances on 

ParentPay be cleared as soon as         

possible.  There are a few families with 

a considerable amount of money      

outstanding. If there are any questions 

or problems, please contact the office. 

Photos 

Our photographers came in on 

Tuesday 15th June. Individual,   

siblings and Year 6 class             

photographs were captured and 

the forms will be coming out very 

soon. Due to the timeframe it will 

be online   ordering only. Further 

details will be included with the 

forms. If you have any questions, 

please email                                               

bursar@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk   

End of year awards: 

I will hold a final Celebration       Assembly on Zoom on Thurs-
day 15th July at 9:45 am which parents are welcome to join. 
The code will be posted on Class Dojo a couple of days be-
fore. We will give out our usual certificates and awards plus 
our end of year trophies. 

Please complete the form for lunch              

arrangements next week… https://

forms.office.com/r/GrPKrVYjXF 

Leavers’ Service 

This will now take place on Thursday 15th July at St. Oswald’s 
Church at 1:30 pm for Year 6 pupils and one parent only. The 
church has a capacity of 50. Extra places will be allocated next 
week. 

New Reception Induction 

The parents’ meeting for our new Reception starters will be on 
Zoom on Wednesday 23rd June at 6:30 pm. A link will be sent 
out on Monday. We have decided to go ahead with the       
transition sessions as the majority of pupils already attend    
pre-school and are in a bubble with Ash Class. 

Reports: 

Individual pupil reports will be   

coming home on Wednesday 14th 

July. 

Classes for next year: 

Today and next Friday I am interviewing new teachers to join our 
team in September. After that I will send out information about 
classes for next year. Our ‘moving-up’ day will be on  Friday 2nd 
July. 

 

***Competition time*** 
 
The new library is now nearly complete!  As part of the changes we would like to update the library display board 
too. The display board theme will be ‘Reading Takes You To Magical   Places’. Over the next week we would love it if 
you could send us a photograph of your child reading their favourite book. Please could you email these to           
jpollard@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk by 7th June along with the title and author of their favourite book and a sentence 
or two about why they love that book so much.  We will use these to brighten up the      library display board.          
Everyone who takes part will be entered into a prize draw to win a copy of Mrs Pollard’s favourite childhood book! 

https://forms.office.com/r/GrPKrVYjXF
https://forms.office.com/r/GrPKrVYjXF


News 

We mentioned a couple of weeks ago that one of our Year 3 pupils 

had been signed by Fleetwood Town FC – we now have photos of his 

signing! As a school family, we send our congratulations and look  

forward to watching him progress. 



Stars of the week 
  Pre School Ash Oak Willow Maple Elm 

Star of 

the week 

Joe for being a 
superstar.  

Georgeanna for 
coming into 
school happy 
and ready to 
learn!  

Ruby – For    
always aiming to 
produce        
excellent work.  

Taylor- For settling 
into   Willow class 
and for having a 
can-do approach.  

Erin for putting 
her enthusiasm 
into everything 
she does.  

Ellie for always 
participating and 
getting involved in 
lessons.   

Brave Macy for being 
brave when she 
was tired.  

Emily for being 
super brave 
when she hurt 
herself           
yesterday.  

Heath – For   
having a more 
positive attitude 
to coming 
to school.  

Bella- For         
contributing 
more in class and 
more willing to 
have a go.   

Imogen for her 
beautiful 
‘courage’ prayer.  

Charlie for        
braving the tree 
top trek in York!   

Kind Emilia for    
sharing with her 
friends.  

Charlie for    
being 
a really kind, 
friendly face to a 
new member of 
Ash Class.  

Miah – For help-
ing another child 
work more    
independently.  

Harley- For always 
being a kind    
person wherever 
he goes.   

Ashton for       
considering the 
feelings of        
others.  

Joey for always 
offering to 
help others   

Respectful Eddie for great 
manners.  

Bowen for using 
his man-
ners when 
someone is hold-
ing the door 
open for him.  

Jake – For always 
being respectful 
in a wide range 
of situations.  

Cole- for always 
respecting others 
and using his man-
ners in and out of 
the classroom.  

Sophie for      lis-
tening to adults.  

Ben for being well 
behaved and      
having great    
manners this 
week.   

Dance Holly for    
amazing      lis-
tening skills.  

Rory for a great 
first dance    
lesson.  
  

Hallie for     prac-
ticing and pro-
gressing during 
the break.  

Elijah for his 
streety skills.  

    

Behaviour 

star 

  Tyler for trying 
hard to be calm, 
sensible and 
ready to learn!  

Ava – For      
always following 
the class rules 
and expecta-
tions.  

Holly- For         
following the 
school’s rules and 
routines.   

Lily for being a 
role model and 
showing kindness 
to others in     
Maple Class.  

Ben for being well 
behaved and calm 
in lessons   

Wonderful 

work 

  Autumn for 
great non fiction 
writing about 
penguins.  

Oak Class – For 
all of them    
having a        
fantastic first 
dance lesson.  

Leon- For     
choosing to do 
independent 
learning outside of 
school.  

Jasper for his 
effort when   
learning new skills 
in PE.  

Mae for some 
great work on  
adjectives this 
week   

Most 

Dojo 

Points 

  Clara  Miah  Becky  Macey  Mia   

Football 

Trainer 

      Luke for getting 
stuck in on his first 
week at football.   
Kane for improved       
listening skills.  

    

Star of the 

Forest 

  Alfie- for good 
listening in the 
forest.  

    William- for his 
listening and 
teamwork skills on 
week one of    
forest.   

  


